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Lou Mansolillo

From: Corey <corey.irace@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 6:22 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Bill H-7015

Good Evening, 
 
I am an apprentice for the IBEW Local 99, I strongly support bill H-7015. 
 
We live in a time when electrical work is becoming increasingly technical. Without having extensive electrical training, 
regular electrical code updates and daily electrical experience; the risk of injury and accidents increase. The Bill H-7015 is 
a great bill; it will protect Rhode Islanders and help keep electricians responsible to their trade. 
 
Vote Yes for H-7015! 
 
Thank you, 
Corey Irace 
 
Cranston, RI  


